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Newsletter 23 
Dear Parents and Carers,       Saturday 13th March 2021 
It has been wonderful to have been able to welcome all the children back into school this week, seeing 
full classrooms and lots of smiling faces around the school. I do hope that the children’s first week back 
has been really enjoyable and fun for all. 
 
Please can I pass on my sincere thanks to all parents and carers, for your efforts and support at drop 
off and collection times, helping to make the procedures in place at these busy times, smooth and safe 
for all. 
 
Moving forwards, please do make contact with us if we can offer any layer of support to help your 
child/children. Please email the school office on office.3000@cropredy.oxon.sch.uk and class teachers 
will contact you to discuss any concerns that you have. 
 

Comic Relief 

Comic Relief Day takes place on Friday 19th March.  
To help raise funds for this very worthy cause, we have organised a spots 
and stripes theme for a non-uniform day in school.  
 
For a donation payable through ParentPay (suggested donation of £1), 
children are very welcome to wear their own choice of clothing on Friday in school.  
 
Please note that unfortunately, children are not able to wear ‘red noses’ this year in school. 

 
Golden Rules and House Points 

Children have been revisiting our Golden Rules through this week in class, with a core focus in school 
of being ’kind and helpful’. This has really helped support their return to school and helping to rebuild 
and rekindle relationships with their peers and teachers. 
 

Golden Rules Stars this Week 

Very well done to these children who have shown kindness, sensitivity and care towards their peers, 
in our target Golden Rule, ‘we are kind and helpful.’ 
Ava S, Max S, Ava-Rose B, Sienna-Mae C-S, Aeva D, Harriet H, Sonny H, Emiliana G, Charlie A, 
Amber C, Sam C, Aiden S, Isaac F and Kelsie C 

 
House Points Totals (to Friday 12th March) 

Sycamore Willow Oak Chestnut 

99 86 79 93 

 

ICT Resources for Cropredy CE Primary School 

We have been offered support in raising funds for ICT equipment from A-
Plan Insurance  (through their Leamington Branch). 
 
Through March, they are running a campaign to raise money towards I.T 
equipment for our school. 
 
Every time a parent, carer, relative or friend calls for a quote for a new home, car, van or business 
policy, they will donate £10 to our school, even if you don’t take out a policy with them. 
 
Call the A-Plan Leamington branch on 01926 431421 quote ‘IT4schools’ and mention Cropredy 
Primary School. 

A-Plan Insurance are authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority 
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Stars of the Week 

Libby E for working very hard in her maths this week. 
Reuben C for great work in his phonics and applying his skills very well in his reading and writing. 
Sophie K for overall engagement and readiness to learn; great contributions in class also Sophie; 
well done! 
Theodore C for showing great phonic knowledge when practising word endings. 
Jude L for an excellent map drawn of the school, showing clear presentation and great attention to 
detail. Well done Jude! 
Rory M for persevering with a maths question and scoring a goal! 
Matilda R for impressing Mrs Middleton-Mai with her questions and fluent reading. 
Albie S for fabulous progress in reading, progressing confidently onto free reader books; superb 
work Albie! 
Ivy P-G for fantastic reasoning skills in Maths. 
Riley C for great efforts in his writing. 
Henry L-M for striving to develop his handwriting and showing great pride in his work. Very well done 
Henry! 
Ashy B for producing fantastic independent writing work, showing great attention to spelling and 
handwriting; well done Ashy! 
James H for excellent, fluent reading in class. 
Lucy M for continued high standards in Maths and pushing herself to attempt more complex Maths 
reasoning challenges. 
Tyler M and Diana W for huge improvements in their spelling.  
Ella R and Louisa W for outstanding writing in our Big Write. 
Morgan B, Callie P, Ruby R and Jessica S for helping Mrs Foster ‘Break the Whole’ in fractions!  
Misty B for making a concerted effort to improve her writing skills since January. Misty has 
enhanced her creativity as well as producing a good amount of work for each relevant piece. Well 
done Misty! 
Poppy M for showing fantastic consistency in her fluency, resilience in her reasoning and being 
much more comfortable in addressing some of the greater depth problem solving misconceptions. 
Very impressed, Poppy M! 

 
I wish you all an enjoyable weekend 
Yours sincerely 
Phil Goldsworthy 
 
 

 

 
  
 


